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29th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carers 
 
This half term Year One children have been learning about the seaside in times gone by.  One of the 
highlights of the term was learning about the traditional ‘Punch and Judy’ puppet show that was performed 
on most beaches.  The children enjoyed learning about the history of the show and the characters that 
have entertained people in the UK for generations. 
 
To Support their learning further, we have booked a workshop based on the puppet show on Wednesday 
12th July 2023.  In this workshop, your child will have the chance to make their own puppets, learn how to 
operate the puppets, watch how the show works and have fun watching a Punch and Judy show.  An 
afternoon of fun games and activities will follow. 
 
Children are welcome to come to school in shorts and t-shirts. 
 
The cost for this workshop is £5.35 per child payable via Arbor.  Please make payment by Friday 5th July 
2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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